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                            ESSEX BRANCH NEWSLETTER – MARCH 2017
The Newsletter is issued three times a year - in March, August, and November.  

Meetings are held at St. George's Church Hall, Ongar Road, Brentwood, CM15 9HR, usually on the first Saturday of each month (except August)  2.30 - 5.15 pm
	
	
	
	

	April 1st

	Allegri
	Suite a 6
	SSATTB
	Dolmetsch/Chappell

	Handel
	Let the Bright Seraphim
	SATB
	ms

	Challinger
	Spring Dance
	SATB
	Oriel OL147

	Parsons
	A Song Called Trumpetts
	AATTB
	Oriel OL133

	
	Spring Magazine insert
	
	

	
	
	
	
	

	May 6th
	
	
	
	

	Bach/Vivaldi
	Concerto in D minor
	AATB
	Peacock Press PDL13

	Pennick
	Four Sea Songs
	SopSATB
	Schott Ens.30/Ed.11805

	Thompson
	Jubilee Waltz
	SATB
	Oriel

	

	June 10th (note date)

	Mico
	Fancy No.13
	SATB
	Schott Ens.4

	Adson
	Courtly Masquing Ayres
	SSATTB
	Universal Ed. 12574

	Clark
	Festoons
	SAATB
	Oriel

	Marcello
	Concerto di Flauti
	SATB
	Nova NM135

	
	
	
	
	

	July 1st/2nd
	Music for Ingatestone Hall
	
	

	Gastoldi
	7 Balletti
	SSATB
	LPM TM45

	Gabrieli
	2 Canzonas
	SATB
	Alex Ayre CRCS272

	Haydn
	Feld-Parthie
	SATBB
	Oriel OL233

	Taylor
	Fantasia on Polly Oliver
	SATB
	Schott Ens.7

	Byrd
	Fantasia a 3
	TTB
	Hawthorns RA29

	Mico
	Fancy No.13
	SATB
	Schott Ens.4

	
	
	
	
	


Ingatestone Hall – we will be playing at Ingatestone Hall on the afternoon of Sunday July 2nd, followed by the traditional cream tea.   Details nearer the time.
Committee Members

There are some vacancies on the committee including chair, course organiser and general committee members.    If you are good at admin then we could use your skills to help with the membership records, keeping the web page up to date, taking minutes, organising playing days or putting the newsletter together.   We have two or three committee meetings each year, held in Brentwood over a working lunch on branch meeting days, so there’s no need to make a special journey.  

If you are interested, contact secretary Caroline Saul at  essex@srp.org.uk or 49 Lukins Drive, Great Dunmow, CM6 1XQ 
DATES FOR YOUR DIARIES

Further branch meetings in 2017: 2nd September, 7thOctober, 4th November, 2nd December
SRP FESTIVAL – Birthday Festival Weekend 7th, 8th & 9th April in Cambridge
Details available at meetings or from the SRP website.
Eastern Recorder Orchestra (EROS) concert
Saturday 17th June, 7.30   St George’s Church, Sprowston Road, Norwich SN3 4HZ
Courses for recorder players at the Benslow Music Trust, Hitchin

Friday 15th September.    RecorderFest  - tutors Alyson Lewin, Anne Martin, Jean McCreery, Caroline Radcliffe, Rae Strong.   2 or 3 night options.   
Benslow RecorderFest is organised in association with the SRP.    The weekend is for players from elementary to advanced ability and the tutors will ensure you are in a group of appropriate level.    Several branch members have attended this course in recent years.   
Phone 01462 459446    www.benslow.org    info@benslow.org
BRANCH MUSIC LIBRARY

Do you have your own collection of recorder music?  If you do, may we enter it on our database of members’ music?  It helps us to choose music if we know who has a copy of a particular item.  Please contact Roy Simons (01277 212270) if you can help.

We rely on the generosity of members who lend their music at branch meetings, so please take great care of any music you use, and make sure it is handed in at the end of the meeting.  Occasionally individual parts go missing – if you discover you have some music that doesn’t belong to you, please hand it in at the next meeting.
OFFICERS & COMMITTEE 2015/16
Musical Director

Madeline Seviour
020 8553 5940


Secretary

Caroline Saul
01371 873211

Treasurer

Judith Underwood
01277 231081
Librarian/minutes secretary

Christine Minns
01277 212379

Committee member

Janet Holt
01277 213128

Committee member

Marion Panzetta 
01277 216093

www.srp.org.uk                    email essex@srp.org.uk (branch secretary)

